
From: Tasker, Moira  
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 12:29 PM 
To: Kaitlyn Graham <kaitlyn.graham@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: city files D01-19003 & D02-19016 
  
HI Kaitlyn I saw the notice in the Liberal about theses builders wanting to put up 4 towers of 25-29 stories @ 
Canyon Hill & Yonge. This is unacceptable. The original plan for this area was for nothing be over 10-15 stories- 
which is bad enough- so I certainly hope this is rejected. We already have a terrible traffic problem around 
Yonge  & Elgin Mills & I doubt the VIVA bus project is likely to improve this. I work @ #7 & Leslie & the VIVA bus 
system does not help traffic flow & makes it very annoying for drivers trying to turn. We do not have a subway 
near us nor are there any major highways. Coupled with the train track crossing the whole area is a disaster for 
getting around. 
  

Moira Tasker 
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